
 

 

 

 

 

 Newsletter  
Summer Term | Week 3| www.malvernprimaryschool.co.uk | @malvernprimary 

Dear Malvern families, 

I am certain you’ll agree that our first annual Malfest was an event to be remembered. The sun was shining, 

the music was playing and there was a tangible atmosphere of community connection in the air. Amazingly, 

we were also able to raise a staggering £7,000 to go towards funding a new playground for our pupils.  All 

funds this year will be added to the budget. This will ensure that pupils at Malvern have access to the highest 

quality provision available.  

Knowing that our  community can pull together to create such a splendid day of celebration brings me huge 

pride. With that in mind, I am delighted to confirm the details of our next Malfest event – hopefully even      

bigger and better than last year!   As a school, we understand our position at the heart of our local              

community. As such, we have gone to great lengths to ensure that our event is one that is accessible and     

enjoyable for all. We are very fortunate to have strong community connections and I extend a personal thanks 

to all who are busily arranging raffle prizes, sponsorships and stalls for this year’s event.  

Kind regards, 

Mr James 

Headteacher 

£10  

Family Ticket 



 

 
 

 

   

   

   

   

   

 

Back… Even Bigger… Even Better... 

Soft Play 

Gladiators Rodeo  

Go-Karts Birds of Prey Mini Golf 

Train Rides 

Fire Service Shootout 

Inflatables 

Disco Dome Afternoon Tea 
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MALFEST PRIZES 
Last year, our parent council - supported by our wider school community - arranged a wonderful array of 

raffle prizes. These included: football memorabilia, computer consoles, restaurant vouchers and experience 

days. I’m certain you’ll agree these lucky winners look delighted! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, we are again calling on the power of our fantastic community to ensure that our raffle prizes are 

just as impressive as last year. If you are able to offer a prize or experience, please email:                               

malfest@malvernprimaryschool.co.uk 

Raffle tickets will be available to purchase every day from Mrs. Worthington on the courtyard after half term.  

Further details will be shared with families on a separate letter.   

#TogetherStronger  

MALFEST STALLS 
Are you a small business looking to share your goods with a wider audience? Do you produce unique and 

handmade crafts? If so, Malfest may provide a great opportunity! Last year, over three thousand people 

attended our event and we anticipate that this will increase this year. Why not come along and enjoy a day 

of fun whilst engaging with our fantastic Malvern community?  

If you would like to purchase a stall at Malfest, please send an email to:  

malfest@malvernprimaryschool.co.uk 

The cost of each stall is £25.  



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We need your help! 

 

Friday 24th June 

2022 

 

 

 

Mystery Cups 

All children will be supplied with a 

red cup and rubber band. We ask 

families to fill these cups with a 

selection of mystery items.  

Sweets? A yo-yo?  Playing cards? 

Lego? Bobbles? Toy cars? Bouncy 

balls?  

Whatever you choose, be sure to    

cover your surprises with some tin 

foil and secure with a rubber band.  

 

Friday 1st July 

2022 

Bring a Bottle 

Day 

Please bring a bottle to school to   

supplement our bottle tombola 

and summer bingo. Whether beer 

or bubble bath, wine or          

Worcestershire sauce, all            

donations are greatly appreciated.  

If you are able to supply your 

bottle in a  bottle bag (re-used is 

preferable) it would help our     

organisers  enormously.  

 

Friday 8th July 

2021 

Sweet  

Donations  

Please donate a tub or packet of 

jelly sweets suitable to use in 

sweet cones.  These sweet cones 

will be available to purchase on 

the day of Malfest. 

Additional Prizes 

For hook a duck and other prize 

stalls we would also appreciate 

any donations of unwanted gifts or 

pound shop prizes.    

We plan to draw on the collective strength of our community in order to ensure that the day is a           
wonderful day of celebration. Over coming weeks, Malvern will host a number of non-uniform 

days to supplement the significant investment made by school in funding the event.  
 

Please read the details below carefully in order to find out how you can support the event. 


